
Charitable Mileage Social Media 
 

This guide is to help you create posts to promote raising the charitable 
mileage rate for volunteer drivers on Facebook and Instagram. 
 
Feel free to change the words to better reflect your organization. If you 
would like to make these more personal. Feel free to add additional 
hashtags.  
 
Double check everything copied correctly before posting. 
 
Check back to see if we have added more posts. 

 

 Volunteers are the heart of our 
communities — but did you know they only 
receive 14¢ per mile for driving, compared 
to 70¢ per mile for businesses? 

We're working to change that! Increasing 
the charitable mileage rate to 70¢ per mile 
will make it easier for volunteers to keep 
doing what they do best — serving others. 

Help us support this important change! 
Learn more and get involved at nvcnetwork.org. 

#VolunteerDrivers #SupportVolunteers #FairMileageRate 
#VolunteerCaregiving 

 
 
 
 
 



 

Volunteer drivers make a huge difference in 
their communities! They help older adults, 
people with disabilities, and others get to 
medical appointments, deliver meals, and 
more. 

Want to make a meaningful impact in 
someone’s life? Learn how you can 
become a volunteer driver today! 

Visit nvcnetwork.org to find a program 
near you. 

#VolunteerDrivers #MakeADifference #SupportYourCommunity 
#VolunteerCaregiving 

 

Volunteer drivers are everyday heroes! 
They generously give their time, reduce 
isolation for riders, and provide millions of 
rides each year for older adults and people 
with disabilities who don’t drive. 

Your time behind the wheel can change 
lives — and it’s easier than you think! 

Learn how you can make a difference by 
becoming a volunteer driver. Visit 
nvcnetwork.org to find a program near 

you. 

#VolunteerDrivers #CommunityHeroes #MakeADifference 
#VolunteerCaregiving 

 



This is a sample of how we can thank 
members of congress for their support in 
changing the charitable mileage rate. If 
you would like to thank a member of your 
congress, we are happy to make a social 
media post for you. Contact Kayin at 
kaylin@nvcnetwork.org 


